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A Message from 
the Deputy 
Commissioner

New Year, New System!
In February, we will announce our newest tennis portal that 
will soon replace Playtomic. Stay tuned!

Welcome to the first edition of Open Court for 2023. 
Although the weather has been colder than normal for the 
Atlanta area, the Department of Parks and Recreation is 
steadily working on several initiatives for the new year.

First, the department will be switching to a new online 
reservations’ platform beginning in February.
The new program is widely used by tennis centers across 
the country and should work well for City of Atlanta 
facilities. Additional information about the program is 
available in this issue of the newsletter, but also please 
feel free to send any questions or comments to our staff’s 
addresses listed in the contact section as needed.

Second, on Tuesday, January 17, the City of Atlanta 
released a Request for Information (RFI) to industry 
professionals. All professionals should refer the City of 
Atlanta’s Department of Procurement website for 
additional information on how to participate. The public 
is also encouraged to participate via an online survey. 
http://bit.ly/3ZSQbHq

Survey information will be sent to many tennis center 
participants available on our mailing list, but the survey 
can also be found on city’s webpage under the 
Department of Parks and Recreation.  

The public is also encouraged to participate via an on-line 
survey. Information will be sent to tennis center participants 
available on our mailing list.

Happy
New Year!

5:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. daily

All surveys are due by Friday, February 17. 

We look forward to serving you in 2023, especially as 
we look forward to warmer weather.

Wishing you a happy, healthy New Year.

continued opposite.

Doug Voss

New Hours for Washington Park 

Tennis Center
The Northwest Atlanta tennis center will now operate from 

https://www.atlantaga.gov/government/departments/procurement
https://www.atlantaga.gov/government/departments/parks-recreation/city-of-atlanta-tennis
https://www.atlantaga.gov/government/departments/parks-recreation
https://www.atlantaga.gov/government/departments/parks-recreation/city-of-atlanta-tennis


FACEBOOK@ 
AtlantaDPRCA

INSTAGRAM@ 
ATLParksandRec

TWITTER@ 
ATLParksandRec

Contact 
Us

We’re here for you and happy to answer 
your questions! Email our friendly staff or call 
404.546.6788

Chiquita Curney: ccurney@atlantaga.gov
Luke Burden: Ldburden@atlantaga.gov

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram for timely updates and information from the 
City of Atlanta Department of Parks and Recreation.Visit
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SEND US 
YOUR STORY!

If you have a tennis story, accomplishment, celebration

or picture you’d like featured in Open Court,  we want

to hear from you! Email Phillip Smith at pesmith@atlantaga.gov. 

DAILY 6 a.m. – 11 p.m.
All COA tennis courts at our parks across the city 

MONDAY - FRIDAY 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.
Bitsy Grant, Chastain Memorial and Sharon Lester @ 
Piedmont Park 

MONDAY - FRIDAY 1 – 9 p.m. Joseph McGhee
5 – 9 p.m. Washington Park 

SATURDAY 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.
All Tennis Centers 

SUNDAY 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.
All Tennis Centers

tennis courts open daily




